
 
 
 
Date: October 31, 2024              Scrip Code: 505872 
 
To 
BSE Limited 
PJ Towers,  
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400001 
 
K/A: MR. LANCE GONSALVES, ASSISTANT MANAGER, ONLINE SUVEILLANCE 
 

REF:  YOUR LETTER NO. L/SUR/ONL/PV/AA/2024-2025/262 dt 31st October, 2024 
 

SUB:  INCREASE IN VOLUME 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
With reference to your aforesaid Letter, we wish to inform you that we have 
furnished and made all disclosures to your Exchange in accordance with the 
applicable requirements of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 in the prescribed manner 
and within the timelines specified therein. 
 
We have no further information which needs to be provided to your Exchange. 
 
We hope you find the above in order. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
FOR WPIL LIMITED 
 
 
 
[K.K. GANERIWALA] 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
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